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GOVERNMENT NOTICES
SUBORDINATE LEGISLATION ACT 1989

Notice under Section 5 of the Subordinate Legislation Act 1989
 Remaking of the Aboriginal Land Rights Regulation 2014

Section 10(2)(a) of the Subordinate Legislation Act 1989, provides that a statutory rule published on or after 1 
September 1990, is to be repealed and ‘remade’ every five years. The Aboriginal Land Rights Regulation 2014, 
which is a statutory rule, is currently being reviewed for remaking on 1 September 2020.
As part of the consultation process to remake the Aboriginal Land Rights Regulation 2014, interested persons and 
groups are invited to provide comments and submissions by 9 October 2019.
The Aboriginal Land Rights Regulation 2014 and a Regulatory Impact Statement (RIS)) can be obtained and 
inspected on the Aboriginal Affairs website at: http://www.aboriginalaffairs.nsw.gov.au, serving as consultation 
with consumers, the public and relevant interest groups. If you do not have internet access, or would prefer to 
receive a paper copy of the RIS and draft regulation, please contact the officer listed below, so paper versions of 
the documents can be posted to you.
If you want your submission to be kept confidential, please indicate this on your submission, or when making 
verbal comments to officers. Any submission marked "confidential" will be determined in accordance with the 
Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009. Otherwise submissions and their contents may be shared with 
other parties on request and/or relevantly referenced in public reports and statements.
Submissions can be made as follows:

(n2019-2730)

By Mail By Email
Mr Daniel Lutton Daniel.Lutton@aboriginalaffairs.nsw.gov.au
A/Manager, Compliance & Regulation
Aboriginal Affairs By Phone: 02 8362 6663
201 Coward Street
MASCOT NSW 2020
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